"%VAUGHAN

COMMUNICATION C25
COUNCIL
JUNE 23, 2015

RE: SITE DEVELOPMENT FILE DA.14.049
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VAUGHAN
WARD 2 - VICINITY OF MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE AND ISLINGTON
AVENUE

The City Clerk's Office has received a petition from area residents regarding the above
noted application with the summary wording below.

The total number of signatures on the petition are: 271.
Wording:

“Help Stop Cell Tower in Sonoma Park! (proposed 120 meters from our
homes) Support the campaign for an alternate site 500 meters away
from residence, parks, schools, community centers, hospitals or any
place people spend a good part of their day!.”

A copy of the entire petition document containing a total of 61 pages is on file in the
office of the City Clerk.



